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23/11/2021 

MRS Erin Masters 
21 Wakeh u rst PKWY 
Seaforth NSW 2092 

RE: DA2021/2116 - 145 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100 

To Whom It May Concern 
In raising my three children on the Northern Beaches, teaching them to be competent 
swimmers has been a priority. I have always found it difficult to access learn to swim classes 
and squads as there have always been limited places available and big waiting lists. A new 
swim centre with a focus on learn to swim and squads is absolutely needed due to the limited 
pools and learn to swim places on the beaches. The convenience of having the pool close to a 
shopping centre will be invaluable to busy families. 
In looking at the plans, I have noticed that the centre will cater for the disabled and I applaud 
the developers for taking the additional steps necessary to make this centre inclusive of all 
members of the community. 
I am in total support of this development and I hope this council is too. 
Yours sincerely, 

Erin Masters. 
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